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June 26, 2019 
 
                                                        Information Letter no. 16-2019 
 
 
Dear Member Federations,  
 
I am pleased to inform you that during the EFC Ordinary Congress delegates approved cities 
and dates where the European Championships will be organized in the next two years: 
 

In 2020: 
 

• Junior and Cadet European Championship, Poreč (CRO), date: 22.02-03.03.2020; 

• European Championship U23, Liberec (CZE), date: 27-31.05.2020;                                                               

• Senior European Championship, Minsk (BLR), date: 16-21.06.2020.  
 

In 2021:  
 

• Junior and Cadet European Championship, Belgrade (SRB); 

• European Championship U23, Triest (ITA); 

• Senior European Championship, Plovdiv (BUL). 
 
 
The dates of the European Championships in 2021 will be determined at a later time. 
 
 

 
      Best regards, 

 
 
 

 
…………………………… 
           Jacek SLUPSKI   
         Secretary General  
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